
What we are covering this term: 
Literacy:  
We will be extending our understanding  
of reading and writing poetry,  fiction 
and non-fiction texts. Our main focus is writing the 
beginning, middle and ending of stories with particular 
focus upon Traditional and Fairy Tales. The children will 
create their own fiction and non-fiction texts. 
Numeracy:  
Recognising odd and even numbers.  
Calculating halves and doubles.  
Multiplication and division using the 2, 5 and 10 times 
tables. 
Reading time to o’clock and half past. 
Recognising tens and units in 2 digit numbers. 
 
Science:  
Sorting and using materials. 
Properties of materials. 
Testing materials for strength. 
 
Other subjects:  
This term our topic will be the Enchanted Forest. Children 
will be encouraged to develop their imagination and 
creativity. 

  

 

 

 

Spring Term, Year 1   
2018 - 2019 

Term Dates 
Monday 7th January – Friday 15th February 
Monday 25th February –Thursday 4th April 

 
Training Days 

Monday 7th January 
Friday 5th April 

 



 

Welcome to Year 1 

The members of our teaching team are: 
 
        Phase Leader:   Mrs Rutter 
        Class Teachers: Mrs Jobson,  
                                Mrs   Large.  
                               Mrs Lawson-Perfect 
                                   
        Support Staff:  Mrs Robson-Bain, 
                              Ms Rafig,  
                            Ms Akhtar  
 
                        
                                 
 

 

Organisation 

 Doors open at 8:45am and close at 8:55am. 

 Late arrivals must report to the office. 

 Lunch time is from 12:00pm until 1:00pm  

 Home time is at 3:15pm when children are 

collected from the classroom. 

P.E. Day is Thursday. 

Children need to wear their red school PE t-shirt, 

black shorts or leggings and trainers from home.  

New PE t-shirts can be bought from the office for £4. 

Uniform – All children are expected to wear a white 

shirt or polo shirt, grey, black or navy trousers or skirt, a 

red or blue sweatshirt and black school shoes. Tights 

should be plain grey, navy or black. Headscarves, if worn, 

should be plain, shoulder length and either black, blue or 

red. Selected items can be purchased from the school 

office.  
Children should not wear jewellery including earrings. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th March – Parents' 

Evenings. 

Year One Trip – Thursday 7th February 

 

Homework 
Your child will be given homework every Friday. 
Please help them to complete and return it to 
school. 
 
Children should bring their reading folders by 
Wednesday. Please practise reading with your 
child. 
 
The children have access to the Mathletics and 
Active Learn websites which are great fun. 
 

 
 

 

Remember your child has a free school meal in Year 1. 
Please ask at the office for information. 
 
 

 

 


